Filed Date: 03/01/2022

ORIGINAL

February 18, 2022

FILED SECRETARY OF THE COMMISSION

2022 MAR -1 P 1: 34

FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION

P-2105

Kimberly Bose, Secretary Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 888 First Street N.E. Room 1A Washington DC 120428

RE 2105 Agreement, Upper North Fork Feather River Project

Dear FERC Commissioners,

I am writing regarding the relicensing of Lake Almanor. My husband and I have enjoyed a home on the Lake Almanor Peninsula for over 40 years. We have a stake in this process.

Our home is on a recreational cove. We have seen the problems caused by drought and by warm water. Our children have suffered rashes and we have been warned to keep our pets out of the water. Whatever the benefits may be of the proposed thermal curtain for Lake Almanor, they are outweighed by the harm to our lake and to our economy.

The action taken by the California State Water Resources Control Board changing the intent of the collaborative 2105 agreement will have a detrimental affect on our lake and will harm our community. Please support the settlement agreement without the thermal curtain change made by the State Water Resources Control Board.

Sincerely,

Charles L. Sharrer and Sandra Sharrer 8806 Villa Campo Way Fair Oaks, CA 95628

1008 Peninsula Trail Lake Almanor, CA 96137

Document Content(s)
DocBatch220301-0021.tif1

Document Accession #: 20220301-0010 Filed Date: 03/01/2022